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LaDonna Roberts

From: Andrea Brown
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 10:26 AM
To: Dowell Hoskins-Squier
Cc: Steve Farmer; LaDonna Roberts; David Barberie
Subject: RE: Law Dept. Review Request - Fiber Optic Conduit Brannon Rd. Ext. 

Dowell,  
 
This is ok to Bluesheet. Looks good.  
 
Thanks,  
 
Andrea C. Brown, Esq.   
Department of Law  
Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government 
200 East Main Street, 11th Floor  
Lexington, KY 40507 
Telephone: 859-258-3500 
Facsimile: 859-258-3538 
abrown2@lexingtonky.gov  
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain CONFIDENTIAL or PRIVILEGED material. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the 
intended recipient or if you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please contact the sender or call the Department of Law at 859-
258-3500 and destroy all copies of the original message.  
 

From: Keith Horn  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 7:20 AM 
To: Andrea Brown 
Cc: Janet Graham; Glenda George 
Subject: FW: Law Dept. Review Request - Fiber Optic Conduit Brannon Rd. Ext.  
 
Andrea, 
 
Please review.  Thanks! 
 
Keith 
Keith Horn 
Managing Attorney 
LFUCG 
Department of Law 
(859) 258-3500 

  

NOTICE: THIS ELECTRONIC MAIL TRANSMISSION IS FOR THE USE OF THE NAMED INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS DIRECTED AND MAY 
CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL. IT IS NOT TO BE TRANSMITTED TO OR RECEIVED BY ANYONE OTHER THAN THE 
NAMED ADDRESSEE (OR PERSON AUTHORIZED TO DELIVER IT TO THE NAMED ADDRESSEE.) IT IS NOT TO BE COPIED OR FORWARDED TO ANY 
UNAUTHORIZED PERSONS. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS ELECTRONIC MAIL TRANSMISSION IN ERROR, DELETE IT FROM YOUR SYSTEM WITHOUT 
COPYING OR FORWARDING IT, AND NOTIFY THE SENDER OF THE ERROR BY REPLYING VIA E-MAIL OR BY CALLING THE DEPARTMENT OF LAW AT 
(859) 258-3500, SO THAT OUR ADDRESS RECORD CAN BE CORRECTED. 

From: Commisioner EQ PW Exec Asst  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 1:32 PM 
To: Janet Graham; Keith Horn 
Cc: Dowell Hoskins-Squier; Charles Martin; LaDonna Roberts 
Subject: FW: Law Dept. Review Request - Fiber Optic Conduit Brannon Rd. Ext.  
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Keith, I saw where Janet is out of the office until the 7th.  Can you please assign the attached for review.  
 
Sandy 
3401  
 
Sandra Sue Burke 
Executive Assistant to Dowell Hoskins-Squier 
Commissioner, Department of Environmental Quality & Public Works 
 
859.258.3400 office 
859.684.3493 cell 
lexingtonky.gov 

 
 

From: LaDonna Roberts  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 1:23 PM 
To: Commisioner EQ PW Exec Asst <commeqpwea@lexingtonky.gov> 
Cc: Dowell Hoskins‐Squier <dhoskinssquier@lexingtonky.gov>; Charles Martin <chmartin@lexingtonky.gov> 
Subject: Law Dept. Review Request ‐ Fiber Optic Conduit Brannon Rd. Ext.  
 
Sandy,  
 
Please submit the attached to Law for review.  
 
Thanks,  
 
LaDonna Roberts 
Administrative Specialist 
Division of Water Quality 
 
859.258.3362 office  
lexingtonky.gov 

 
 


